

Headteacher: Mr Philip Lloyd

17 October 2017

Dear Parents/Carer

AEROSOL SPRAYS

I am writing to inform you of the up to date ruling with regard to aerosol sprays brought into the Academy.

The Academy rule is that students are **NOT** allowed to bring any type of aerosol sprays, onto Academy Site with effect from today.

Since the beginning of this term, it has become apparent that a number of students are experiencing severe allergic reactions to aerosol spray deodorants, in particular students with Asthma.

If we see students with aerosol sprays we will confiscate them and issue a detention. The aerosol will be returned at the end of the day.

We feel that you will support us in removing the threat they pose to students with medical conditions. Roll on deodorants, however, are still allowed in the Academy.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mr P Lloyd **Headteacher**











